
I am writing to object to AGL's proposed extension for the
commencement of work regarding the Dalton Power Plant.
I errr a f*urlh g*er*r*ti*n fsrr$*r,*h* has w*rk*d kard t* get, thie
ihrm to where it is right now.
If this proposed Power Plant goes ahead, all my years of hard work
on this property will be all for nothing.
So I hope that tJ:* Pcwers at be witl NOT l*t this plant ga ahead,


